
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Chip Campsenchip@spiritlinecruises.com
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/10/2015 10:21:55 AM

Subject: Re: Governor's Commission on Physical Fitness

I will call Coach Baker today. 
Hope all is well.
Katherine

On Sep 10, 2015, at 9:06 AM, Chip Campsen <chip@spiritlinecruises.com> wrote:

Katherine & Swati:

My old Citadel coach, Art Baker, called this morning. He is 85 years old, a former Clemson 
coach and Assistant Athletic Director at Carolina, etc. He is a member of the Governor's 
Commission on Physical Fitness.

They request a meeting with a member of the Governor's staff to update the office on what they 
are doing, and would like a continuing point of contact to keep the office abreast of their efforts 
and to receive direction. (They just need a little attention, and any direction you might want to 
offer). Of course, a brief meeting with the Governor would make their day!

Could you have someone set a meeting with them? Call Coach Baker at 803-735-0691.

Chip Campsen, President
Fort Sumter Tours, Inc. & SpiritLine Cruises, LLC
360 Concord Street, Suite 201
Charleston, SC 29401
Ph: 843-881-7337
Fax: 843-881-2960
chip@spiritlinecruises.com
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